g '-fDeaiMf_. Plaxico: © ¢

et it RS R S r - - I
d [P Lo = s T B -

s, ahfper £ fanoheon

1001 Penn_qyivaﬁxs Aventte. NW, Syize §00
Washington, DC 20004-2505

Faxc 202.639.7003 (4) (8)

| Tok 202638.7000 o . & O — / Q 0) b

vrww ifhs.cem

Diect Phone: 2026337335
Direst Erail. ' tepja@fhsi.com

'Octobé,Zé, 2000

Cerﬁfijed‘.'Mai.l; _K:Return Receipt Requested

Charles Plaxica, -

National Flood Insurance Program _
I §déra1 Emergency 'Managcmc:nt Agency
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500 € Street SW, Room 435,
‘Washingtori, DC 20473

i
e

RE: - '.:If;m.evz,' 2000 Audlt FOILA Request

A

This 1&fter is to addrééé some earlier convefsations we had about the

N

B

reque,é’i;was Initially submitted on June 2, 2000 and sought:

S All audit repBrts and related ddcum;-;nts (such as working papers, memoranda,
; correspondernce, responses, or statements) relating to any audits performed on
. SWrite Your Own (WYO) companiBS:ﬁart‘icipating in the National Flood Insurance

audit” FOLA request. That ~

“ Prograrn, iicluding but not limited fo those audits referenced in 44 CFR Pt. 62,

App.B.

T light” of your fuitial oost estimate of approximarely $20,000 10" search;’ fevifé\?? -and copy
documents responsive to the audit request, we amended the request on October 6, 2000 and

requested only documents relating to Omaha Property and Casualty (*

OPAC”) mid/or EDS. -

Dul:mg our October 19, 2000 conyersation, you stated that FEMA may nét have any sudit

Jocuments ,Tﬁia;fiqlg fo EDS. However, we still wani 10 include EDS in our ﬁlnéﬁ_ded request.

. You also stated that an issne has’ arisen regarding FEMA’s ability to release amy d‘o'c,u"menfs
pertaining to-OPAC and you requested confirmation that- our law firm represents OPAC. Thi

letter serves as such confirmation.

Before undertaking any jork on the amended audit FOIA réquest, pleass provide a Tevise

N estimate of thé'éost; I may be reached directly at (202) 639-7335:
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Setober 26, 2000

In light of the length of time. since the initial request and the numerous conwersations we have
had, we would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. o

Sincerely, L~

217392




